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30th March 2022 
 

Whole School Parents Evening 
 
Parents/Carers 
 
We will be holding face-to-face Parents Evening this year for what will be the second time in our new school. This is 
something that we are very excited about and cannot wait to welcome you into the building. 
 
All parents evening appointments will take place on Wednesday 27th and Thursday 28th April. 
 
Reception and Year 1 will be holding meetings in their classrooms. Year 2 and 3 will be holding meetings in the small hall 
and Years 4, 5 and 6 will be in the large hall. 
 
Each appointment will be 10 minutes long and if you required more time another appointment can be made to meet 
with your teacher at a later date. 
 
You will be entering and leaving the school via the big green gates next to the turning bay at the front of the school. To 
lower the numbers of adults in the school building the waiting area for appointments will be outside.  There is also an 
opportunity for you to find out about our new phonics programme while you are waiting. 
 
This year, we will be asking parents to book their Parents Evening online. You will need to be signed up to a SCOPAY app 
to book your slot. If you still need to sign up to the app, please see the school office for joining details. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Karen Stocks 
 
Headteacher 
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